
  

 

Faringdon Community College  

Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 

 

Tel: 01367 240375      

Email: Office@fcc.cambrianlt.org 
            Studentservices@fcc.cambrianlt.org 

 

www.fccoxon.co.uk 

FCC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and individuals.   
Headteacher: Jonathan Dennett. Chair of Governors: Paul Ray 

Cambrian Learning Trust is registered in England and Wales as a company limited by guarantee. 

Company Number: 7977368   Registered Office: Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 

Belong   -   Believe   -   Aspire   -   Achieve 

 
 
May 2025 
 

Oxford Museums Art Visit 
Friday 13 June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Faringdon Community College has arranged for GCSE Art students to spend Friday 13 June 2025in Oxford at the 
Museum at Natural History and Pitt Rivers Museum. This will support our current coursework unit 'Collections'.  
 
Travelling by coach, the group will be leaving FCC at 9.00am and will return at 4.00pm. Students will be required to 
wear school uniform and bring a nut-free packed lunch. 
 
The cost of the day will be £14.50 to cover the cost of coach hire.     
 
PAYMENT WILL BE MADE THROUGH YOUR PARENTPAY ACCOUNT. YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED WHEN TO MAKE 
PAYMENT. PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE REGISTERED WITH PARENTPAY AND YOUR DETAILS ARE UP TO DATE.   
 
Voluntary contributions will be sought from parents in support of activities for which the school has to pay.  
However, there is no legal obligation on parents to contribute and children will be treated the same whether or not 
parents are able, or choose not to contribute.  However, if not enough contributions are made, the activity may 
have to be cancelled.   
 
Financial assistance is available if you are in financial hardship.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the online consent for 
https://forms.office.com/e/G4r33Gj76F before 9am Monday 2 June 2025. Payment also serves as providing the 
parental consent for your child to attend the visit. 
 
 If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.    
 
Yours sincerely    
 
Mrs A Sharman  
Head of Art and Visit Leader 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/G4r33Gj76F

